Jill Hein

Please revoke all permits for net pen salmon farms. Atlantic salmon are an invasive species, they
should never have been allowed in our waters in the first place. Just some of the problems with this
invasive species is sea lice, viruses, the use of pesticides, escapes, and causing major problems to
our wild salmon, which are hurting as you well know. Even having to wait until 2022 to be rid of
these fish farms is too long, and as you well know, Cooke Aquaculture is not a responsible
owner/operator

Please revoke all permits as soon as possible, thank you.



